STATE OF MICHIGAN g
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY .'A'L
LANSING
C. HEID! GRETHER
GOVERNOR . DIRECTOR
April 30, 2018

Ms. Palencia Mobley

Detroit Water & Sewerage Department
735 Randolph Street

Detroit, Michigan 48226

Dear Ms. Mobley:

SUBJECT:  Notice of Grant Application Approval
Detroit Water & Sewerage Department (DWSD)
Pilot Implementation of DWSD'’s Unplanned Full Lead Service Line Replacement
Grant Project Number 1902-01

The Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has reviewed your Pilot Drinking
Water Community Water Supply Grant Application received by March 30, 2018, and determined
that the application was administratively complete. The DEQ has determined that the DWSD is
eligible to receive grant assistance, and hereby approves the application. Exhibit A, attached,
identifies the DEQ approved grant amount along with the approved project scope, budget items
with approved project costs, effective grant period (start/end dates), and ineligible services, if
any.

You may anticipate the grant award in May 2018. Should you have any questions about this
project, please contact the project manager, Ms. Cindy Clendendon, by phone at 517-284-5403,
e-mail at Clendenonc@michigan.gov, or by mail at DEQ, P.O. Box 30817, Lansing, Michigan
48909-8311, or you may contact me.

Sincerely,
sz : U
Sonya T Butler, Manager

Revolving Loan Section
Drinking Water and Municipal Assistance Division
517-284-5433

Attachment “
cc: Mr. Sam Smalley, DWSD

Ms. Tiffany Yusko-Kotimko, DEQ-DWMAD, Southeast District Office
Ms. Cindy Clendenon and Ms. Debbie Martinson, DEQ-DWMAD
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